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Ms. Amanda Maxwell

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
621 Woodland Square Loop SE

Lacy, WA 98503

Re:  Docket No. UT-220562 -
Hat Island Telephone Company — Revised Filing

Washington Universal Communications Services Program -
WAC 480-123-130 (1)(a) through (1)(h)

On behalf of Hat Island Telephone Company (“Company”), accompanying this letter for
filing by the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission are the revised reports
required by WAC 480-123-130 (1)(a) through (1)(k) with respect to funds received by the
Company from the Washington Universal Communications Services Program during the
program year 2022-2023.

If the Commission has any questions regarding the enclosed materials, please do not

hesitate to call me at 360/321-0051.
Sincerely, Z t

Caoy W.

Gary W. Ricketts
Secretary & Treasurer
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